
 

Notice to Mariners № 10 of 2024 
Chart BA 3655 Jersey South Coast  

 

Corbiere Lighthouse 

150th Anniversary Illumination 

 
On April 24th 2024, we commemorate the 150th anniversary of when the Corbière Lighthouse was first 
illuminated. To mark this special occasion, the lighthouse will be illuminated in a golden glow.  
 
Mariners are advised that from Saturday 20th April until Sunday 28th April between the hours of 1730 and 
0200 the structure of Corbiere Lighthouse will be illuminated. The navigational light of Corbiere will not be 
impacted by the display. 
 
Lighthouse position: 
 

49° 10.79’N, 002° 15.00’W 
 
 
This notice will be cancelled on the 29th April when the event lighting is removed.  
 

 
 
 

 
Captain Bill Sadler 
Harbour Master, Jersey Harbours 

20th April 2024 

 
 


